
      NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT (2025GPA-02) 

The Planning Commission of the City of Carson, California, will conduct a public hearing to 
consider a General Plan Amendment regarding the Safety Element to allow for the incorporation 
of the updated Local Hazard Mitigation Plan 2024 (LHMP) in accordance with Assembly Bill 2140. 

The public may address the members of the Planning Commission on any matters within the 
jurisdiction of the Planning Commission or on any items on the agenda of the Planning 
Commission during the designated public comment period. If you challenge the City’s action on 
this matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised 
at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the 
Planning Commission, at or prior to, the public hearing. Address any communications or 
comments regarding the project to cpalmer@carsonca.gov at any time prior to 3:00 P.M. on 
March 25, 2025. Documents related to the proposed project are on file within the Planning 
Department. 

TIME: 6:30 P.M., Tuesday, March 25, 2025 

PLACE: Helen Kawagoe Council Chambers, 2nd Floor 
Carson City Hall 
701 East Carson Street 
Carson, California 90745 

APPLICANT: City of Carson  
701 East Carson Street  
Carson, California 90745 

 ____________________________________ 
Dr. Khaleah K. Bradshaw, City Clerk  
City of Carson, California 

ATTACHMENT NO. 2




